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This week at Endeavour Hills Mens Shed 
 
Tuesday – Shed open from 10.00 am to 3.00 pm.  Supervisor Paul Morris 
 
Wednesday - Shed open from 10.00 am to 3.00 pm. Supervisor John Thornton 
 
Thursday - Shed open from 10.00 am to 3.00 pm.  Supervisor – Doug Rowley 
 
Please call the nominated supervisor if you need any assistance. 
 
 
Our lease times are Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. 
 
On Tuesday we will discuss the expression of interest which needs to be submitted to 
the State Government as part of the Men’s Shed Program. 
 
This year’s grants were announced by Luke Donnellan last week, each grant has a 
maximum of $80,000.00. 
 
 

Forthcoming Events 

 

• Moorabbin Airport Friday 12th April 

• Point Cook Air Museum (2nd Tour) 

 

Last Week at the library 

 

 

 



EHMS and Pakenham Model Club combined to show off modelling at the Endeavour 
Hills Library. There were 2 men who were really interested and stayed most of the 
meeting talking to the modelers. Others just had a passing comment and view. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Equip4Life 
 
On the 30th of April a couple guys will come to us for doing some 1:1 interviewing. We had a 

discussion about the possibility of having either other shedders and/or Probus guys to join us. Will 

you have a chat with them & inform them about the above kick off date what would take 6 consecutive 

sessions fortnightly after that. Thanks and Regards, Andras. 

 

Our new scroll saw 

 



 

 

Link for Endeavour Hills Newspaper – EHD Star Journal 1st April 2019 

 

 

Cricket Scoreboards 

We still have many scoreboards to sell, all members should try and find 

a home for one, at least. President Trevor is looking for some to take 

boards to various areas.  

Permanent Shed 

                  

 

The City of Casey has now allocated a site to the Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed 
on the Sydney Pargeter Reserve. The picture above shows the site. 
The Committee attended a meeting with council officers on Wednesday when we were asked to raise 
up to $1,000,000.00. Council will then build a “shed” on the land. 
 

https://starcommunity.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=983cc94bbed5b1ba28a7be526&id=8bea27b313&e=2d1b1e8829


 
The process from here is: 
 

• Casey Council Officers report to Council 

• Formal agreement with Parks Victoria 

• Letter of support from council 

• Confirmation of Funding 

• Lease 
 
 
The building is to be to a standard suitable for use as a public building. Hence the very high cost’ 
 
A further on-site meeting will take place on 9th April to discuss in some detail the reasons for the high 
cost. 
 
Following the meeting council has agreed to prepare an “Opinion on Probable Cost”  
 
The Sydney Pargeter Reserve is filled land and soil tests will be necessary to determine any necessary 
piling which will add to the cost of the building. 

 
In response to an email from VP Doug Angie from the City of Casey said: 

 
“Thanks for your email. I can confirm that there is no kennel/dog club currently allocated a parcel of 

land at Sydney Pargeter Reserve. There was a group similar to this, but they have moved on 

approximately 3-5 years ago” 

 
EHMS Committees 

 
Program     BBQ    Management 
 
Graeme Seymour    Stan Ashley  Trevor Ratcliffe      John Grennan 
Andras Jakab    John Grennan Doug Rowley           Neil Bennet 
Neil Bennet     Graeme Seymour Paul Morris             Laurie Canfield 
John Grennan     Ivan Stiglic  Tony Phillips           John Thornton 
         Graeme Seymour   Ton Ejigendaal  

 
 

Endeavour Hills Mens Shed     First Aiders 
Working with Children Checks held by:   
 
Ton Ejigendaal  John Grennan         Trevor Ratcliffe 
Geoff Brown  Neil Bennett    Paul Morris 
Doug Rowley  Andras Jakab    Doug Rowley 
Peter Ramsbotham Tony Phillips    John Thornton 
Stan Ashley  Brian Ashworth    Brian Ashworth 
Paul Morris  Hans van Dyk    Neil Bennet 
Gordon Harris  Robert Kay     Tony Cannata 
Geoff Lacey  Will Beattie    Howard De Zylva 
Howard DeZylva  David Taylor    Garrick Williams 



Building Fund 

As always thanks for the amazing donations and thanks to the BBQ team. 

We have increased our building fund target t0 $250,000 but does not include the latest council 

estimates. A decision on this will be made when the OPC is available. 

         

$50467.02

$250,000

BUILDING FUND

 


